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Congratulations to Azul class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

Please be advised there will be no achievers’ assembly due to tests. 

 

Walk to school week 15 – 19 May 2023 

As a school we will be taking part in this alongside the 

charity Living Streets. As a walking charity, Living Streets 

want to remove barriers to active travel. They support 

pupils with special educational needs and disabilities to 

enjoy walking, including travel by wheelchair or mobility 

scooter. Encouraging parents to park even a little way 

from the school reduces congestion and air pollution at 

the school gates and improves road safety.  

Pupils can walk or wheel the last few minutes into school and still earn their reward.   

Look out for more information next week. 

 

This week’s letters. 

In case you have missed the letters sent this week, here are the links: 

 

Coronation celebrations (all pupils) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/Coronation.pdf  

 

EYFS Coronation celebrations (Rainbow, Red & Green Classes) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/EYFS%20Coronation%20letter.pdf  

 

Year 3/4 curriculum overview (Rosa, Verde & Amarillo classes) 

http://www.edgewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/sites/default/files/CO_0.pdf  
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Most Active Class Awards  
We have had a super active week at Edgewood, and it is really pleasing to see all of the classes working 

really hard during their playtimes to stay active.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMART online safety competition 

Remember there is still time to enter the SMART online safety rules poster 

competition. The winning posters for Key Stage 1 and 2 will be posted on 

the school newsletter and will also be showcased on displays in school. To 

enter, design an eye-catching poster on A4 paper which explains how to 

keep yourself safe online using the SMART approach. Please bring entries 

to Mrs Trenowden by Friday 19th May.  

 

 

 

 

 

World Laughter Day - 10th May 

Please see below our menu for World Laughter Day on 10th May.  Each child that has a school meal on 

that day will be given a smiley face gift. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend celebrating the Coronation of King Charles III and we will see you all back 

at school on Tuesday 9th May 2023. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

This weeks winners:  

Rojo Class & Blue Class 



 





 


